## Safety Committee Meeting February 9, 2002

On the above date the Safety Committee met and discussed the following topics:

- Bids on used police car.
- New M.D.T. purchase (discussed) should not have to replace existing mdt's this year, modems will have to be replaced / upgraded by year end. Handed out letter from C.R.I.S.
- New Radar unit
- Ultrasonic cleaner
- Rolling Ridge Stop signs
- Noise ordinance
- Engine Braking
- School resource officer
- Ferrell has already attended child restraint class, Blake is going in March.

Present:

J. Wetze

Mayor Young

B Howell

BHwill

Adam Lechman

2 Ccon-